
 

1. The Change of Course Period for Second Semester ends on 

Friday 29 July 2005. After this time a late enrolment fee of $50 

per course may be applied to late enrolments.  

 

2. Tuition fees for Second Semester are now overdue, and we 

require the outstanding amount to be paid promptly.  If your 

account remains unpaid we may be forced to remove your 

current enrolment (s) and you will lose access to Library and 

Cecil.  A reinstatement fee of $25 will be charged. 

 

3. If you have not received an invoice by now or your mailing 

address has changed, you need to update your mailing address 

through nDeva, and e-mail us at fees@auckland.ac.nz to send 

you an invoice. Alternatively, you can call into the Student 

Financials Office, Room 108 of the ClockTower, or call us on 

(09) 3737599 ext 84422. 

 

4. If you have applied for a student loan and have not received 

payment confirmation from StudyLink please contact them on 

0800 88 99 00. 

 

5. You can pay your tuition fees by Online Payment now. Log in 

using your netID and password at http://ndeva.auckland.ac.nz 

select the ‘Financial Services’ link on the left-hand menu and 

then select ‘Pay your Account’. This will take you to the Direct 

Payment Solutions website where you can complete the 

payment process. 
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